
July 28, 2009

Debra Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

Re: DT 09-059 segTEL Withdrawal of Motion to Consolidate

Dear Ms. Howland:

On July 7, 2009, scgTEL filed a motion in the above-mentioned docket requesting
that the Commission consolidate docket numbers DT 09-059 and DT 09-113.

At the technical session following the prehearing conference in DT 09-059, the
pai ties agreed on a procedural schedule that responded to segTEL’s concerns without the
dockets being consolidated. As a result, segTEL agreed to withdraw its motion.

Accordingly, segTEL withdraws its motion to consolidate DT 09-059 and DT 09-
113.

Sincerely,

Kath Mullholand
Director of Operations
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